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At St. Albert’s, our mission is walking together with Jesus to   
LOVE, LEARN AND SERVE  

Our vision centres around the ‘CHILD ‘ 
C for the Child, H for High Expectations, I for Inspirational & Memorable, L for Listening and D for Dreams and Doors. 

 

 

 
 

Parents Safety Meeting 

On Tuesday 16th May, Knowsley CLC will be visiting 
school to hold sessions with each class regarding internet 

safety and how to use apps/social media appropriately. 
There will also be a session for parents/carers 

from 9:00am in the school hall. Within this session 

parents/carers will be given advice on how to keep their 
children safe online, tips on parental controls and you will 

also be made aware of new potential dangers for children 
online. We hope you can take advantage of this 

opportunity and attend on Tuesday. It is especially 
important for Year 4 and Year 6 parents as there 

are issues with internet use in both of these 
classes. 

 

Half Term 
Reminder that we break up for the Whit half term on 

Friday 19th May at the normal time of 3:15. We will 
return on Monday 5th June.  

 
Holy Communion  

Our Year 4 children will be making their Frist Holy 
Communion this Saturday, 13th May.  

 

The communion photographer will be available for your 
child’s photographs to be taken from 9-9:30am.  

The service begins at 10am and all guests will need to 
be seated as the children are going to process into the 

church together. 
Each family has been allocated a family bench but as 

space is limited guests need to be restricted. 
Please ensure that all your guests (who may 

be unfamiliar with church) are aware that it 

is is a place of worship and they need to be 
quiet throughout the service. 

 
We wish you all a happy and holy day and 

hopefully the sun will be shining. 
 

May Procession 

On Friday 19th May, St Albert’s and St Brigid’s are 
celebrating Mary and the Month of May with a service in 

Church. The Holy Communion children in both schools 
will lead the procession.   

Holy Communion children should come in their Holy 
Communion clothes to this celebration, and they will have 

their Communion party afterwards (see below). 
We are looking forward to this special celebration with 

hymns dedicated to Our Lady. 

 
Communion Party  

The children’s school Communion Tea Party will take 
place on Friday 19th May after the May Procession. 

The children are invited to come into school in their 
Communion clothes as they will have a role in the May 

Procession.  After the procession, the Year 4 will have a 
Tea Party in their classroom. More details to follow next 

week.   

 

 
Votes 4 School 

The Votes4School topic for today is…. Should adults 
choose which books you read?  

Please discuss this with your child and we will look 
forward to the voting results. 

 

Last week’s vote- Are apprentices being paid fairly? The 
results are… 84.6% said Yes that they are being paid 

fairly and 15.4% said No they are not.  
 

School Nurse Drop in Sessions 
The school nurse will be doing drop-in sessions on the 

following dates; 
Friday 19th May 

Friday 16th June 

Thursday 20th July 
 

She will be in school from 9-10am so if you wish to 
speak to her then please call into school. 

 
Year 6 SATS 

Year 6 have worked extremely hard this term and have 
now finished their sats. A big well done to them all and 

they can now relax a little. A big 

thank you to our year 6 team who 
have worked hard to keep the 

children calm and stress free 
throughout the week. 

 
Year 2 SATS 

Year 2 sats continue next week and it is extremely 
important that all year 2 children are present throughout 

the week. Any absences disadvantage the children who 

may miss out on their tests or not achieve to their full 
potential. 

 
Attendance – Out of this World Badge 

To support and encourage good attendance we are 
introducing collectable Badges. The first one will be given 

out to children next Friday if their attendance is over 96% 
for the half term. They will then work towards collecting 

their 2nd badge during the summer term. 

 
This Week’s Attendance  

Rec   89.4% 
Y1   95.4% 

Y2  95.2% 
Y3  95.4% 

Y4  97.1% 
Y5  98.1% 

Y6  94.7% 

 
 

Summer Term 1 Activities 
Please turn over for a timetable of this half terms 

activities. 
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